
Serbian Film Week
Monday, 10 September 2012.

Rabat, February 2012 - In commemoration of Serbia Statehood Day, the Serbian Embassy held
Serbian Film Week at the cinema "Fourth Estate" in Rabat, from 5-10 February 2012. Six more
recent feature films were screened. The event drew the attention of the Moroccan media and
audiences. It was co-hosted by the Serbian Film Centre, Office of the Mayor of Rabat,
Moroccan Film Centre and the Rabat International Festival of Culture and Art, and supported by
the Serbian Ministry of Foreign Affairs.  
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